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Tel:  897686         http://loirstonconnect.edublogs.org/      September 2014
Dear Parents/Carers
Already we are getting into the swing of a busy term and there are a number of items we wish to share with you and felt another bulletin would be the best way to communicate this.


P1 Curricular Evening

Many thanks to the Parents/Carers who came out last night to hear about our teaching of Literacy in Primary One.  We hope you found this session useful.  On our Blog you will find all the information that we shared and we also hope this will be useful for you.  Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the school to make an appointment to see the class teacher.

Mcmillan Coffee Morning
Our Primary 7 pupils have decided to do some fundraising for Mcmillan next week.  They have written letters to local businesses to ask for donations and they wish to run a cafe in our Hall next Friday in line with the nationwide campaign for Mcmillan.  Therefore they would like families and members of the community in Cove to come to school at any time between 10 am and 11.30 am in order to enjoy a cup of tea/coffee and a fine piece in our cafe.  All monies raised will go to the McMillan campaign and the cafe will be run by our P7 pupils.  We look forward to welcoming as many customers as possible in order to support this worthwhile cause.
Parents Evening/Open Day for Session

This session we would like to offer a meet the Teacher Event and also give you dates for your diaries for our Parents evenings.  In order to respond to suggestions and comments received we have decided to run the following system this session.
Tuesday 30th September – Open Day

At this Open Day we would look to have three slots of time during the day in order to invite smaller groups of parents into school to meet the teacher and see the day to day workings of the school.  Parents/carers will get an opportunity to have a look at work pupils are undertaking and also gain an idea of the work that they will carry out during this session.  We will send out invitations next week with designated slots of time.  We hope you will find this a worthwhile opportunity to get to know what your child will be learning about.

Should parents have any specific queries we would ask that you follow the usual system of phoning the school to arrange an appointment to see the class teacher.
January 20th and 22nd 2015 Parents individual appointments with class teacher. 
Trip forms

Along with the first paper bulletin you will have received a form to complete for school trips.  It is essential that all these are returned to school. Our local authority guidelines suggest that if we do ont have forms returned pupils would not be allowed to go on trips.  Therefore can we issue a polite reminder to return all forms to the school.  Should it be mislaid please do not hesitate to contact the school for a replacement.
Congratulations 

Congratulations to Carole Kelman our Nursery Nurse who has just passed her 5th Dan assessment in Karate.  This means she is one of the most highly qualified instructors in Europe.
Also congratulations in advance to Gillian Leiper who will be getting married during the October break. We all hope she has a fabulous wedding day and a great future.
Learning Journeys

We will continue to share our learning with you in the form of the Learning Journeys.

This session the Learning Journeys will be in a variety of formats and pupils have already started to contribute to them.

P6/7 and P7 pupils will continue to use eportfolios in Glow Blogs. Your child will need to login to Glow to show you his/her eportfolio.

P2A, P2B and P3/4 will continue to use jotters for their Learning Journeys and will have class blogs up and running in the next few weeks.

All other classes, including nursery, will be using the Interactive Learning Diary. This is an online Learning Journey which was trialled by a few classes last session and the feedback was positive.
Shortly you will receive individual login details so that you can access your child’s ILD. The ILD is very safe and secure and only you will have access to your child’s Learning Journey there.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further queries or concerns.
We encourage parents to leave feedback and comments on work in the Learning Journeys, regardless of the format used.

There is space so that parents/ carers can comment on the GlowBlogs and in the ILD. Parents can also write comments directly in the jotters.
Skooville

All pupils in primary 4 have now been given their Skooville accounts.  Skooville is paid for by the school and is a safe and fully mediated site where children learn to conduct themselves responsibly online. It can be used both at home and at school. More information can be found here http://www.skooville.com/external/child_safety
We plan to start an after school club for pupils who would like to spend more time on this. More details in the next few weeks. 
Dates for your Diary





19/9 and 22/9 - September Holiday School closed to staff and pupils


10/10/14 – School closes for October Break











